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for sun bonnets for the little girls, so we will make them and
send them by Mr. Hinchliffe, who will stop in Belleville on his
way to the N.W.

BeLLEVILLE—On Tuesday evening, March 26th, the W.A,
and J.W.A. of St. Thomas’ Church, Belleville, held an exhi-
bition of clothing at the Church Hall. Both Guilds have
been working for the Piegan Reserve, and have a bale to be
proud of. The J.W.A. has an entire outfit for Eva, the little
Indian girl they clothe annually, and support her as well,
together with the help of Mr. W. B. Northrop, who gave half
the money. The W.A. made clothing of a general character,
and three beautitul quilts ; medicine and soap were also given.
‘They also exhibited a knitting machine, given by Mr. Northrup,
for Mrs. Tims, Blackfoot Reserve. Addresses were given on
this occasion by the Rev. Canon Burke, the Revs. D. F. Bogart
and Blacklock, and Mr. Northrup spoke a few words of en-
couragement to the W.A., who are always delighted to have
him present. )

BROCKVILLE (St. Paul's)—The Annual Meeting of this
Branch was held on April 4th. Holy Communion was cele-
brated at g.30, the Rector giving a short address on the words
“ Like Him.” In the afternoon the business meeting was held.
Two splendid bales have been sent away during the year to
Missions in Algoma and the North West. The sum of $8.30
was handed in towards the Thankoffering for the Consolidation
of the Church. The same officers were re-elected with the ex-
ception of the Cor. Secretary, who felt obliged to retire on ac-
count of living out of town ; Miss M. Davis was elected to her
place. A clock was presented to Mrs. Dobbs, the President,
with an address ‘‘ Hoping that the hours it numbers, may be
filled with happiness and crowned with God’s richest blessings.”

CornwaLL—Both Senior and junior Branches were present at
the early Celebration on Easter Day. The ] W.A have re-elected
Miss Pettit as Superintendent. A bale will be sent shortly from the
united Branches to the Rev. J. Sanders, Biscotasing

KingsTon—The Annual Meeting of the city Branch was held in
St. George's Hall, Mrs. Buxton Smith in the chair. Reports showed
that $754.08 had been contributed during the year, including the



